Bookbug InvitationThis Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY-NC

We are delighted to welcome Nicola Lawrence (PEEP) to the school on Monday 9th September from 9:15-9:45am. Nicola will be running a Bookbug session for children and their parents/carers. If you are attending the session, please drop your child in the EYC as normal, then report to the school office. 
We hope you can make it along and look forward to welcoming you. 
If you are able to attend the session, please indicate this on the sign-up sheet in the EYC foyer.
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